
Dear Parents and Guardians,
This month your child will begin testing and we need your help to get students 
ready and excited to show off all that they have learned!  Let’s work together to 

make sure your student has a positive experience!  Here are some tips for helping 
your child feel relaxed and ready to rock the test:

- Get a good night’s sleep the whole week of testing!
- Eat a healthy breakfast every morning!

- Make sure to get your child to school on time!
Last but not least, I need a little extra help from you! Please write your child a note 

with some words of encouragement!  We will open the letters the morning we 
begin testing so they start the day with a big smile and feeling ready to show off 

how smart they are!

Testing Dates: STAAR
Reading Tuesday, April 25

Thank you for all of your
support this year!

Sincerely, 

Mrs. Leslie Stevens
M.S. Intern Principal




	EditableTestingLetterforParents-4.pdf

	Parent Note: 


